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October 12, 2012 
 
Ms. Sharon Schellin 
Secretary to the Zoning Commission 
DC Office of Zoning 
One Judiciary Square 
441 4th Street NW, Suite 210S 
Washington, DC 20001 
 
Re: ZC Case #12-18 (Murry's/H Street Self-Storage redevelopment) 
 
Dear Ms. Schellin: 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed1 meeting on October 11, 2012, Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission 6A (ANC) voted 6-0-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a 
quorum) to support the setdown of this PUD. 
 
The applicant's agent, Mr. Trent Smith, has worked with ANC 6A for the past several 
months on the structure's massing and design, and has been very responsive to community 
feedback. As a result, we believe setdown is appropriate for this case. 
 
Please be advised that Drew Ronneberg and David Holmes are authorized to act on behalf of 
ANC 6A for the purposes of this case. Commissioner Ronneberg can be reached by phone at 
202-431-4305 or by email at ronneberg6a02@gmail.com. 
 
On behalf of the Commission, 

 
David Holmes 

                                            
1ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoo.com email group and the ANC-
6A@yahoogroups.com listserv (not controlled by the ANC), and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag. 
 


